Violation Notice
Do Not Remove

Harnett County Inspection Department
102 East Front St P.O. Box 65
Lillington, NC 27546
Phone (910) 893-7525 Fax (910) 893-2793

Stop Order

A complaint has been filed stating that you have constructed a storage shed without
permits. No permits are on file. You cannot construct any building greater than 12
feet in any direction without proper permits. Contact Central Permitting at 893-
7525 to obtain a permit. Failure to do so is a class 1 misdemeanor.

Ken Slattum April 4,2012
Building Code Administrator



